

Mike Young
Director - Resource Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
SYDNEY NSW 2000

28 March 2018

Dear Mr Young

The Independent Planning Commission (the Commission) has received on 21 March 2018 a submission from the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) concerning biodiversity impacts for the proposed Bango Wind Farm Project (attached).

The Commission now requests that the Department respond to the matters raised in the OEH submission. The Commission has also, today, written to the applicant inviting it to respond to the issues raised in the submission.

If you would like to discuss any of the above requests please do not hesitate to contact David Koppers – Team Leader on 9383 2100.

Yours sincerely

David Mooney

A/Director

**Independent Planning Commission**